
 
 
 

October 15, 2019 

 
 
Mr. Peter Dietrich 
Senior Vice President and  
  Chief Nuclear Officer 
DTE Electric Company 
6400 North Dixie Highway 
Newport, MI  48166 
 
SUBJECT:  FERMI 2 - PROJECT MANAGER ASSIGNMENT 
 
Dear Mr. Dietrich: 
 
 This letter is to inform you that effective October 13, 2019, Ms. Booma Venkataraman 

will be reassigned as the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s Licensing Project Manager for 

Fermi 2.  Ms. Venkataraman may be reached at 301-415-2934 or via e-mail at 

Booma.Venkataraman@nrc.gov. 

 
      
      Sincerely, 

 
 
/RA/ 
 

      Nancy L. Salgado, Chief 
      Plant Licensing Branch, III 
      Division of Operating Reactor Licensing 
      Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
 
Docket No. 50-341 
 
cc:  Listserv 
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